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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to comment.

 

My primary concern is the condition of the Camp May Road.  On a good day, the present condition of the road is

awful.  A heavy rain can wash out portions of the road.  It is very poorly drained.  

 

The construction of the water pipeline and electrical/fiber optic conduits may further degrade the road - which will

eventully put the entire project at risk of being washed out by a heavy rainstorm.  

 

When the construction contract is released for the installation of the pipeline - it must include provisions to

improve the road, or at a minimum - to not degrade it further.  

 

Thank you,

 

Jean Dewart

300 Manhattan Loop

Los Alamos, NM 87544


